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Dear Sirs
 

Thank you for your letter of 13th July 2022 from which I was pleased to note of the proposal to
construct a two lane dual carriage way at Stonehenge in place of a tunnel.
 
For the past 40 years there has been constant discussion on various ways to provide much
needed improvement to alleviate the  regular traffic congestion at Stonehenge in investigating
numerous alternative bypasses  with the latest idea to build a tunnel.  It has been stated many
times that the most practical scheme would be to build a dual carriage way with many benefits. 
It would be very cost effective  as well as being quicker to construct without adversely affecting
the local infrastructure and avoiding  the logistical problems the building of a tunnel would
bring. 
 
I would give my wholehearted support for a dual carriage and for the idea of a tunnel to be
scrapped without further delay.
 
Sincerely

______________
Brian C Thompson

 








